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Home Health Add-Ons Notification 
  

Attention Home Health Agency Providers:  Please be advised that, as specified 
by the Governor’s Executive Order Resource Allocation Plan, the add-on fees 
paid to eligible home health agencies will be discontinued for dates of services, 
August 10, 2017 and forward.  A policy transmittal with additional information is 
forthcoming. 


